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Mark Wohlschlegel

From: Nathan Mehrens <nathan@getliberty.org>
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2011 3:49 PM
To: thitter@omb.eop.gov
Subject: FOIA Requests # 10-135 and 10-136 - Follow Up From Phone Call This Morning

Mr. Thitter: 
 
I am reviewing the FOIA requests we discussed today.  I don’t yet have an answer for you 
regarding your request to narrow the scope of the requests, but I should have that answer for 
you tomorrow. 
 
Thanks.   
 
-NPM 
 
Nathan Paul Mehrens 
Counsel 
Americans for Limited Government 
9900 Main Street 
Suite 303 
Fairfax, VA 22031 
 
703.383.0880 x119 [voice] 
703.383.5288 [fax] 
 
nathan@getliberty.org  
www.getliberty.org 
 


